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Public Parking Lot at the base of Spring Street. 

This correspondence provides an update for the reconfiguration of the Public Parking Lot. 
 
Work Activities: Construction Update: PARKING LOT CLOSED THE NIGHT OF OCTOBER 24 AND NOT OCTOBER 
23 AS ORIGINALLY PLANNED.  

Impact to Adjacencies: 

• DUE TO RAIN IN THE FORECAST FOR OCTOBER 23, THE PAVING OF THE PUBLIC PARKING LOT WILL 
NOW OCCUR ON WEDNESDAY, OCTOBER 24. ALL OF THE INFORMATION BELOW IS STILL APPLICABLE. 

• Placement of the final pavement for the Public Parking Lot will be completed on the night of October 
24.  

• To perform this work, the parking lot will be closed for the entire night, reopening at 5AM on 
Thursday morning.  Overnight parking is already not allowed.  

• Starting at 7PM on October 24, the portion of the parking lot near Walden Street will be closed at 7PM. 
Starting at 8PM, the entire lot will be closed. No parking will be allowed in these lots after the start 
times. We have been working with the Town of Williamstown and the Police Department and they will 
assist with towing vehicles that remain after these times. 

• Additional notification is being circulated to the businesses who remain open after these times to 
remind customers about this work.  

• Signage will be placed in advance at both the entrance and the exit to make everyone aware.  
• Noise/disturbances associated with construction (back up alarms, excavations, dust, mud and trucks) 

should be expected throughout the night.   
• Further circulation of this document would be greatly appreciated.  
• Thank you in advance for your patience. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact: 

Jason Moran 
Sr. Project Manager 

Williams College 
(413) 597-4527 

Jmoran2@williams.edu 


